
Minutes from March 2002 Meeting of ASQ 0511 Board 
 

The meeting was called to order by D. J. Law at 5:50 p.m. at the Amphora Diner in 
Herndon VA. 
 
After recommending that 2001 be changed to 2002 where appropriate, the minutes of the 
February board meeting were approved.   
 
The Treasurer’s report was emailed to the board before the meeting.  Jeff Parnes 
reviewed the financial statements and answered questions. 
 
Jeff distributed information on Mollyguard Events, a web-hosted event registration 
system as a substitute for our current online registration system.  It was agreed after some 
discussion that Bill Casti would give his credit card processing software to Sue McArthur 
and set up the website so that online registrations would go to Programs’ email instead of 
his own email address.  The Mollyguard alternative was tabled for the present. 
 
Jeff still needs the projected budget from some people. 
 
The section’s application to participate in the Arlington County Science Fair was mailed 
in but was overlooked and was not processed.  The award money will be returned to this 
year’s budget. 
 
D.J. pointed out that elections will be held in May and he asked the board members for 
their interests in serving again next year. 
 
The committee chairs offered their reports. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 


